
 
 
 

 

 

 

Vauban Estate Residents 

Kemi Baugh  

Project Officer  

New Homes Development Team 

Housing and Modernisation  

Kemi.baugh@southwark.gov.uk 

Tel: 07984-512-476 

Date: 26 August 2020 

Ref: ALSCOTCBFLYER 

 

Dear Resident 

Alscot Road, Vauban Estate Community Brief Flyer 

As you are aware the New Homes Development team are proposing to build new homes 
on the parking court on the Vauban Estate.   

In line with our commitment to including residents in the building of these homes a 

Resident Project Group made up of local residents was set up and two workshops were 
held to develop a Community Brief.  

The first role of the Project Group was to develop a Community Brief which details what 
matters most to residents about the new homes and improving where they live.  

 
The Community Brief will be issued to our architects and they will respond to this during 

their selection process and then through the design process once they have been 
appointed.  
 

I have enclosed a summary of the Community Brief for your information and a copy is on 
the Consultation Hub - www.southwark.gov.uk/vaubanestateimprovements.  

 

Yours sincerely 

Kemi Baugh  

Project Officer  

http://www.southwark.gov.uk/vaubanestateimprovements

